





THE STATE Department of Public Safety

o
fA I ASKA ALASKA POLICE STANDARDS COUNCIL

PO Box 111200

GOVERNOR BILL WALKER Juneau, Alaska 99811-1200
Main: 907.465.4378
Fax: 907.465.3263

May 3, 2017

Mr. James Helgoe

2150 E 56th Ave #A106

Anchorage, AK 99507

RE: Notice of Council Action

Dear Mr. Helgoe:

Pursuant to the receipt of your signed Consent Agreement dated April 3, 2017, and a review by

the Council on May 3, 2017, the Council voted to accept your surrender of your Alaska police
officer certificate.

Respectfully,

ol

Bob Griffiths
Executive Director
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